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ORLANDO CORPORATION v 

6205 Airport Road, Mississauga, Ontario L4V IE3 Telephone: (905) 677-5480 Fax: (905) 677-1851 

Louis Pilla 
E-mail: pillal@orlandosorp.com 
Tcl: 905-677-5180 ext. 329 

October 15,2008 

Delivered by Courier and RESS 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

Re: Pile Number: EB-2008-0288 
Triple Whisky Farms Limited -Union Gas Pipeline 

Further to Procedural Order No. 1 dated October 8,2008, we are writing in order to make the 
following requests for information: 

1. Are final working drawings available for the installation of the gas pipeline along the 
Fifth Line? If yes, please provide a copy. If not, please provide most recent up-to- 
date drawings available. 

2. Will this gas service be made available to property owners on Fifth Line and will they 
be permitted to hook into this service in the future? 

3. Does the Applicant have any reports, studies and/or correspondence from the Region 
of Halton andlor the Town of Milton regarding the impact that the location and 
elevation of this gas line will have on the future servicing (for storm sewers, sanitary 
and watermains) to be installed in the Fifth Line? If so, please provide a copy of any 
such reports, studies and/or correspondence. 

4. Does the Applicant have any information regarding the proposed and/or final Master 
Servicing Plan and road elevations for the Fifth Line as proposed by the Region of 
Halton and/or the Town of Milton as may be applicable? If yes, please provide all 
such information. 
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5. Does the Applicant have any reports, studies and/or correspondence regarding the 
applicable design standards for the installation of a gas main under an arterial road 
crossing? If yes, please provide all such information. If no, does the Applicant have 
any information regarding any load restrictions or design standards for vehicular 
access on the Fifth Line as a result of the installation of the gas main. 

6. Does the Applicant have any reports, studies and/or correspondence regarding the 
applicable design standards for the installation of a gas main under the watercourse 
crossing the Fifth Line? If yes, please provide all such information. 

7. Does the Applicant have any reports, studies and/or correspondence regarding the 
applicable design standards for the installation of a gas main under the train tracks 
crossing the Fifth Line? If yes, please provide all such information. 

8. Can the Applicant provide an estimate of the anticipated cost to deviate the elevation 
of the gas line at a later date in the event the current location of the gas line interferes 
with the hook up of other municipal services (i.e. sanitary, storm and/or water) on the 
Fifth Line? 

9. Does the Applicant have any issues with agreeing to deviate the elevation of the gas 
line in the future in the event the gas line does interfere with the Intervenor's hook up 
to municipal services located with the Fifth Line? If yes, what are those issues? 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

'UI 5 
LOU% Pilla 
Legal Counsel 

cc: Robert Caputo, Case Manager (robert.caputo@oeb.on.ca) 
Michael Millar, Board Counsel (michael.millar@oeb.gov.on.ca) 
Gerald Swinkin, Blakes (gerald.swinkin@blakes.com) 


